
BBPSRH/Parent/2023-24/29 5 July 2023

Dear Parents

Inspite of repeated requests, it has been observed that students still
carry mobile phones to school. This causes a lot of indiscipline in the
smooth teaching & learning process in classrooms. This becomes a
cause of major distractions. It is reiterated that mobile phones are not
permitted in the school under any circumstances. If found, the mobiles
will be confiscated & returned only after session end.

Please ensure that your wards don't carry them to school.

Your cooperation in this regard is highly solicited.

Regards

BBPS ROHINI


